

October 24, 2018

Dear Mr. Revis,

I would like to thank you for taking the time to write such a thoughtful and beautifully written letter to me. I am hopeful you realize the impact your letter had on my life today.

Often times as district administrators, we are unable to see the direct impact of the decisions we make for our students. You helped to remind me of that today when I received your letter. The words not only warmed my heart, but also reminded me of why I am here in the Antelope Valley as an educator.

I am so happy you enjoyed the trip and gained a better understanding about the impact you can have in this world being a positive, responsible, hard-working and respectful African American young man. I whole-heartedly agree that presenting yourself in a respectful and professional manner is always the first impression one will utilize to measure your character and potential.

I am also excited to hear you were one of the recipients who won the Chromebook and would like to encourage you to keep up the great work. I am eager to see what an amazing future your life will hold and look forward to eventually meeting you face-to-face.

Best regards,

Shandelyn Williams